
Jeremy -- 

 

I have five Federal Express “Paks” of copied documents that are ready to go to the MCC.  I talked to 

Tony Radosti yesterday and told him that, even though we had not completed copying all of the MCC 

records, we would send those copies we have completed to the MCC offices. 

 

Here is the letter that I propose to send to them, enclosing the five FedEx Paks.  Phil has reviewed 

and approved it. 

 

On 9/18, I sent you, David, and Phil an e-mail explaining the story behind the “criminal organization 

files.”  Phil and I reviewed some additional HSCA materials and we talked about the files that I saw 

in New Orleans, and we think that we should ask the MCC to copy the whole Marcello file (4 file 

drawers) (along with the other criminal organization files I identified.)  It seems that the MCC made 

the whole Marcello file available to the HSCA, so we should probably ask for all of it, as I did in the 

letter + attached chart. 

 

Let me know if you have any suggestions or changes. 

 

Thanks -- 

 

Laura 

 
  

 


